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Comments: Hi my name is Jason Lowell

I want to thank you for your ongoing hard work on the telephone gap project.

I am a 3rd generation logger and director for VFPA.  My father and uncle cut timber in Granville gulf 40 yrs ago. 

 I think people need to remember when FDR created national forests it was meant for multiple uses and the

timber harvesting has done nothing but decline . 

 We need more early successional forests for wildlife.

I think the project is great and should move on as planned.

Thank you Jason 


